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PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

The Federal Government has declared Wednesday, 12 June 2024 as a public holiday in 

commemoration of 2024 Democracy Day celebration.  

 

Workers on essential duties are to discharge their responsibilities as appropriate while work 

resumes for all staff on Thursday, June 13, 2024.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, wishes all members of the University 

community a Happy Democracy Day celebration.  

 

He prays that the University community and our dear nation Nigeria will continue to enjoy the 

dividends of democracy. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 

 


